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PUBLIC NOTICE  

False Island Boat Ramp Under Construction 
 

The False Island boat ramp is under construction to remove and replace the slab at 
the top of the ramp. This project aims to reduce the grade of the boat launch as well 

as replace the pitted, deteriorated slab. This work is covered under Army Corps 
Permit N-940806.  

 
 

 
 
 

The boat launch will be out of service for up to two weeks as construction takes place 
and the slab cures.  

 

If you have any questions, comments or need additional information, please call 
either the Craig Harbor Department at 826-3404 or the City of Craig at 826-

2375. More information may also be available at the Craig Harbor or the 
Planning Office in City Hall.  


